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The Child and Adolescent Health 
Service proudly presents the 
2019 Artist in Residence Project.
Funded by the PCH Foundation and delivered to patients and families 
throughout Perth Children’s Hospital in partnership with the 
School of Special Educational Needs: Medical and Mental Health 
and the Fun on Four team.

Happy While Healing
Animated Short Films

Created by patients and families at Perth Children’s Hospital

The Artist 
in Residence 

Steven Aiton 
has worked with patients 

and families at PCH 
throughout 2018/2019 to create 

stop motion animation 
movies in wards, classrooms 

and Fun on Four.  

The Artist in Residence Program at CAHS provides opportunities for participation in creative activities that aim to positively impact 
the learning, health and wellbeing of patients, families and staff at the hospital.

For further details please contact the PCH Art Curator and Art Program Co-ordinator 
T: 6456 4818 | E: belinda.cobby@health.wa.gov.au  

The Animations are also available to view online on PCH Website https://www.youtube.com/embed/prqJJ9dcyxk
https://pch.health.wa.gov.au/For-patients-and-visitors/Your-Hospital-Stay/Recreation/Arts-Program 

A selection of these animations has been compiled into 
a movie which will be screened in the 

Fun on Four Cinema 
12.30-1pm week days 29 May – 30 June 2019.
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